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—+4S+ NATIONAL RECONNAISSANCE OFFICE
WASHINGTON, D.C.

OF FICE OF THE DIRECTOR ', February 13, 1970

MEMORANDUM FOR THE DEPUTY SECRETARY OF DEFENSE
SUBJECT: Consolidation of U-2R Fleets |

Following our conversation with Bob Naka on
Tuesday, February 3, 1970, he reconvened his committec and
produced a report with additional information on the funds
provided by the Central Intelligence Agency and the
Air Force in support of the U-2 Program. The attached
report contains the NRP costs for the options we discussed,
the "national cost" for the total program, the "national
cost" with consolidation, and the cost of having the Chinese
overflight capability j

I trust we have supplied you with the information
you requested.

Attachment
*623-70 , Same subj.
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